
QUESTIONS - CLARIFICATION OF FACTS 

Clarification questions submitted were thoroughly considered by the Steering 

Committee and it concluded that there are no further clarifications needed for purposes 

of pleading. In reaching this conclusion, the Steering Committee noted that 

clarifications sought were either already clear in the Hypothetical Case; reasonable 

inference can be drawn on a particular issue; the information sought is not necessary 

for the purposes of pleading and/or the question asked is, in fact, a matter for the 

parties to argue or plead. 

 

 

 

  


